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Investing in our schools  

The NSW Government is committed to rebuilding flood affected schools in the Northern Rivers 
region, ensuring we build back better with flood resilient schools for local students and local 
communities. Funding for the school projects has also been provided by the Infrastructure 
Betterment Fund, which is jointly funded by the Australian and NSW Governments through the 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements (DRFA). 

Project overview 

As part of this commitment a project is underway to rebuild The Rivers Secondary College 
Richmond River High Campus (RRHC) after it was extensively damaged by floods in 2022.  

Progress update 

• The rezoning of the new school site for an educational facility is underway and will be 
finalised early this year. 

• We are preparing the reports required for planning approval. 
• The tender for main works construction has been issued and we are expecting a builder to be 

appointed in early 2025.  

Next steps 

After the builder is appointed, the final design will be completed.  

We anticipate submitting the planning application during the first term of 2025. The plans will also 
be placed on public exhibition. The new flood resilient campus is on track for completion in 2027. 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at 
edu.nsw.link/RichmondRiverHC or by scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School 
Infrastructure during business hours on the contact details below. 
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